
 

  

 

 
 

 What risks do you face in the City of Shoreline? 

 How much water and food do residents need? 

 What planning resources are available to you? 
 

The City of Shoreline’s Office of Emergency Management is providing two workshop 
opportunities for owners and/or managers of Adult Family Homes.  These workshops will 
provide information on planning for disasters, including the requirements by the Washington 
State Department of Social and Health Services.  Learn what supplies you need in a disaster and 
how to use a fire extinguisher! 

Tuesday, January 20th  2:00pm to 4:00pm  

Tuesday, January 27th   6:30pm to 8:30pm  

Location: Shoreline City Hall, City Council Chambers 

17500 Midvale Ave N 
Shoreline, WA 98133 

 

Reserve your Space; identify which workshop you will attend. 
Phone 206-801-2266 or  
Email: ShorelineOEM@shorelinewa.gov 

 

If you require language assistance or special accommodations,  

please let us know a week prior to the workshop. 
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